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Dear OLQH Families, 

As we progress further into the school year, I want to remind you of the critical role good attendance plays in 

your child's success. Did you know that every day a student is absent represents a missed opportunity for 

learning? Excessive absences not only impact the achievement of the student who is missing but can also dis-

rupt the learning environment for the entire class. 

Here’s how you can help ensure your child’s regular attendance: 

 Set a consistent bedtime and morning routine to help your child start each day smoothly. 

 Lay out clothes and pack backpacks the night before to reduce morning stress. 

 Avoid scheduling vacations during the school year whenever possible. 

 Discuss the importance of attending school regularly and check in with your child about how they feel 

about school. 

 If your child is feeling anxious about going to school, reach out to their teachers, school counselors, or 

other parents for support and strategies to make school a positive experience. 

 Schedule medical appointments outside of school hours whenever possible. 

 Only keep your child home if they are truly ill. Use a thermometer to check for fever, and remember that 

complaints like stomach aches or headaches could be linked to anxiety rather than illness. 

 Have a back-up plan in case unexpected situations arise. Ask a family member, neighbor, or another  

parent for help if needed. 

Thank you for all that you do to support your child’s success and well-being, as well as the success of our 

school community. 

Wishing you a weekend filled with God’s love, joy, and happiness. 

Shelley L. Bruley 

 

Please pray for the  

following people: 

OLQH students and families 

Dates to Remember 

OCTOBER 

28—Late Start Monday 

29—NO CHILDREN’S MASS 

31—Halloween—Halloween dress down 

NOVEMBER 

1—All Saint’s Day—Dress like a Saint 

      Children’s Mass 9 am (Mrs. Allison) 

4—Late Start Monday 

5—Children’s Mass 9 am (Mrs. Moody) 

8—Royal Spirit Wear Day 

“Pleasant words are as a honeycomb, sweet to the soul, and health to the bones.” - Proverbs 16:24 

 Thank you! 
A big THANK YOU to our families, and  the Royal 
Parents, especially , Amanda Braaten and Nicki 

Gary for  your work in  
coordinating food and drinks for 
our Parent Teacher Conferences.  
Everything was delicious! 
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Royal Parents need you! 

We will celebrate family Masses  
on the following dates: 

Friday, November 22 at 2:30 pm 
Friday, January 10 at 2:30 pm 
Friday,  April 25 at 2:30 pm 

Royal Parent News  

 

Next Bingo Date: Sunday, Nov. 3 at 1 pm 
Next Meeting Date:  Wed. Nov. 6 at 6 pm 

 

We are looking for one or more enthusiastic individuals to represent OLQH as part of 
the Royal Parents team.  As a representative, you will play a key role in organizing  

special events to honor our dedicated teachers including coordinating meals for Parent 
Teacher Conferences and Teacher Appreciation Week.  For more information, please 

contact Jill at 715-252-3451 or via email at acsroyalparentspta@gmail.com 

 
Halloween Guidelines  

 for Parents and  

Students 

Halloween is quickly approaching and 

the staff  would like you to know that we 

have the following expectations for the  

students on the  day of  Halloween room 

parties (Thursday, October 31st): 

1. Costumes should be appropriate for 

school and follow our dress code of   

modesty. 

2. Costumes should not reflect violence, 

blood, or gore. 

3. No weapons of  any kind are allowed. 

4. No face paint or makeup allowed. 

5. Costumes should be worn over regular  

clothing, if  possible. 

Upcoming spirit 

days 

         OCTOBER 31 

wear orange, black 

or anything halloween.  

B r i n g  c o s t u m e s  fo r  

afternoon room parties. 

     November 1 

Dress like a saint 

for all saints day 
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It is hard to believe we have started Hex 2 already. The students have been 

learning the importance of following directions, trying their best, being  

respectful and promoting teamwork. Ask your students to tell you about St. 

Sebastian, and have your student recite the St. Sebastian prayer, as this is 

the prayer we recite before the start of each physical education class. At the 

end of physical education class we all take part in a Good-bye Candace, as a  

reminder that we are all athletes and put forth our best effort in class.  

We have been having a lot of fun when the Riverkings join us for class, the 

team brings an exciting twist to class. The students have been engaged in a 

wide variety of activities to show the importance of physical activity and 

teamwork. 

During the month of September, the students had fun with different games 

promoting their locomotor skills. October, brings out the ghosts, ghouls, 

and witches….even in physical education class. Ask your student to tell you 

about their favorite Halloween physical education game. The students have 

been playing Ghostbuster Bowling, Witches Broomstick Tag, The Haunted 

House, along with other energetic Halloween games. 

At the end of every physical education class, the students must assess their 

class to determine how they all did as a class. For every ten punches earned, 

the class receives a free choice day in physical education class. This is to  

promote working as a team, sportsmanship, following directions, being kind, 

and listening skills.  

May you all have a wonderful Halloween, and may you all receive more treats 

than tricks. 

                                               

 

What’s Jammin’ in Gym? 

October 2024 Edition   
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      A special thank you to all of my Physical Education teachers for a 

day, Aubrey, Cole, Breck, Cashton, Riann, Cody, and  

Jadelyn, you all worked extremely hard and showed your Royal Pride. 

A message from Mrs. E……. 

Fall Recess Fun! 

Oliver read 300,000 words and Owen read 100,000 words.  Finn and Mary are Math Masters. 


